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Opportunity to promote UK Institutions at Aga Khan School’s Career Fair  
 
Aga Khan School in Dhaka will be hosting a Career Fair for their students and parents of 
grades XI and XII on 13 September, 2015.  The British Council in Bangladesh are 
participating in this event and will deliver a presentation on ‘Studying and living in the UK’ at 
the Aga Khan School premises.  
This is a great opportunity for UK institutions to promote themselves via the British Council at 
one of Dhaka’s renowned English medium schools.  
    
How can a UK institution be involved?   
On behalf of interested UK institutions, we will distribute branded institution flyers amongst the 
students and parents of Aga Khan School. 
We will charge £100 for distributing 500 flyers. If you would like to print it locally, you may send 
us the artwork in ‘ready to print’ format and it will cost £57. This is based on actual cost and 
does not include UK VAT.  
 
The content of the presentation is as follows:  

 Studying in the UK and life style of UK 

 General entry requirements 

 Application process - UCAS 

 Visa process and requirements 

 Scholarships 

 Q/A session 

 
 
About Aga Khan School 
Founded in 1988, The Aga Khan School, Dhaka is an institution of the Aga Khan Education 
Service, Bangladesh. AKES currently operates more than 300 schools and advanced 
educational programmes that provide quality pre-school, primary, secondary and higher 
secondary education services to more than 54,000 students in Pakistan, India, Bangladesh, 
Kenya, Kyrgyz Republic, Uganda, Tanzania and Tajikistan. A significant number of students 
from Aga Khan School passes O/A level under British Council exam services. This year in 
May/June session total 179 students sat for A level exam from Aga Khan. 
 
Action required 
 
If you would like to promote your institution through the event, please contact Shegufta 

Ahmed at Shegufta.ahmed@bd.britishcouncil.org and siemsouthasia@britishcouncil.org by 5 

September 2015.  
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